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Service Development and Screening

This leaflet highlights how regular cancer screening can help detect certain cancers
even before you have symptoms. If cancer is found early, treatment is more likely to
be successful.

The leaflet was produced and distributed to community pharmacies that deliver the
Living Well service. Living Well is a community-based pharmacy service offered in
over 500 pharmacies across Northern Ireland. It is delivered in partnership with the
Public Health Agency, Community Pharmacy NI, and the Department of Health.

Details
Format
A5, 8 pages
Target group
General public

https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/directorates/public-health/service-development-and-screening


Downloads

Attachment Size
Don't ignore your cancer screening invite 1.02 MB
Print

https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/sites/default/files/2024-03/Don%27t%20ignore%20your%20cancer%20screening%20invite_0.pdf
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/print/pdf/node/6031

